
COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 

MINUTEs 

SEPTEMBER 18, 2017 

 

The monthly meeting of the CCREA was held on Monday September 18, 2017 at the West Cobb 

Senior Center.  President called the meeting to order at 10:35 a.m. 

 

Invocation given by Melvin, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag. 

 

NEW MEMBERS:  No new member at this time. 

 

ILLNESS/DEATH:   Doris Cassidy husband Ernest died and Keith Vines passed away late last 

month. Let’s keep all members and their families in prayer. 

 

PROGRAM:  Bob introduced the speaker, Christa McCay, M.H.P, Marietta Museum of History.  

The Museum is located just a block west of the Marietta Square at 1 Depot Street. The Kennesaw 

House, where the Museum is located was built in 1845.  It was a 4 floor building until in 1918 

the 4
th

 floor burn, due to a fair; now it only has 3 floors. Hours of operation are from 10am – 

4pm, Monday – Saturday.  Admission fee is - $7/Adult, seniors (55+), students $5 and children 

under 5 free. 

The Marietta Museum of History offers visitors of all ages a place to discover, explore and 

imagine.  Galleries, souvenir store, books and gift items.  They also offers the perfect setting for 

any memorable occasion, Weddings, Rehearsal dinners, Banquets, Showers 

Brunches/Luncheons, Parties, Reunions, meetings and more. 

In October they will be doing tours.  One is Touchstones to the Past: Cemetery Walking Tour, 

and the Aviation Wing.  To get information on Tours call 770-794-5710 or web-site at 

www.MariettaHistory.org, this is also if you need any information of the Marietta Museum of 

History. 

Christa said if you have any old photos or old history that happened in Cobb County, she would 

like talk with you about it.  Her direct line is 770-794-5726. 

 

TREASURER REPORT:  We have in the checking account, as of today, $6275.96.  Motion was 

made and second – motion passed to accept report. 

 



SECRETARY:  Minutes were distributed – motion was made and second – motion passed to 

accept minutes. 

 

OLD/NEW BUSINESS:  Those the signed up for the Driver Training class will be held on 

Friday, September 22 at 9am at the Senior Center. 

Shirley Morrison will be replacing Lee Moss as the New Election Committee Chair.  And 

Roswell was nominated as the Award Committee Chair. 

Flu Shots may be available in November. 

Next meeting will be held on October16. 

“Congratulation to Janet Peters” our door prize winner. 

 

PLEASE SILENCE YOUR CALL PHONES  

 

PAY DUES IS YOU HAVE NOT 

 

HAVE A BLESSED DAY! 

SECRETARY 

JO ANNN MANN 

 

 

 

 


